
 November 2020 

During National Fire 
Prevention Week, NJDFS 
Director Rich Mikutsky 
promoted two critical fire 
prevention tools, smoke 
alarms and fire sprinklers.  
 
The Morris County Fire 
Academy was the site of a 
“side by side” demo of the 
effectiveness of fire 
sprinklers as more fire 
departments receive their 
complement of 2020 
Operation 7 Save-A-Life 
smoke alarms. 
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Click on the adjacent photo 
for an update on restaurant 

“space bubbles” as NJDFS 
officials formulate guidelines 

for their anticipated cold 
weather arrival, which may 

lead to fire hazards           
associated with their          

improper use. 

https://content.govdelivery.com/attachments/USDHSFACIR/2020/10/09/file_attachments/1567350/The InfoGram - October 8, 2020.pdf

